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Christmas Events

Chester Diocesar Acadermies T
The last of our Christmas events take place next week.
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Fairtrade
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Just a reminder that there will be a

Fairtrade stall after the K52 Christmas
Production on Tuesday evening. Please come and
support the great work that the Fairtrade Charity
does. ;

Monday 16™ December KS1 Christmas Performance (Years 1 & 2)

2:00pm start

Tuesday 17™ December KS2 Christmas Performance - Evening event at 5t George's Church
(Vear 3, 4, 5 & 6)

7:00pm start

(Children in the performance to arrive at 6:30 to get changed)

Christmas Party Day = children to come in their party elothes!

Christmas Fair . Wednesday 18™ December
Thank you to everyone that came to our

Christmas Fair last Friday. The total money raised ) . . ]
from the stalls was £1140. We very much appreciate [§fj The children finish for the Christmas holidays on Thursday

your support. at 1:15pm.
-

At the end of this term we say goodbye to 2 much loved members “
of St George's. Mrs Finch is refiring after 18 years at St 94
George's and Ms Shaw from Year 3'is moving to another school

closer to home.

Staff Leavers Attendance Reminder

If your child is absent, please ring and
inform school each day before 9am of
the reason, otherwise it will be classed

as an unauthorised absence and these
can add up and you will become liable for
a fine.

ood luck in their new adventures but we will miss them lots.
say goodbye at our Celebration Assembly on Wednesday

We wish them %
Please come an
morning.

Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day 2024

We had a fantastic festive day today at St George's with Christmas dinner and Christmas jumpers on show!
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Lord Jesus

During your life on earth you showed compassion and kind-
ness to so many people who were suffering and unhappy.

Thank you for people who have shown compassion and
kindness to us and given us the courage to keep going even
when times were tough.

Remind us this week, when we put on our school uniform, SMART PHONES can be a risk for children who are exposed to
to put on the attitudes of compassion and kindness in all the internet without adequate supervision. See below for a
that we do. campaign to not have a smartphone before 14 and no social
Amen. A
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https://smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk/the-problem

Love Compassion Friendship Thankfulness Forgiveness Truthfulness Hope




